
                                        

CCH Annual 
Ice Cream Social

Thursday, 
June 24th
6:00 P.M.

Come down to the Commons and celebrate the 
beginning of summer vacation with your 
neighbors.  Bikes, balls, bubbles and other outdoor 
toys encourage.  

**Please note date change from that originally 
announced in the newsletter.  We are following the 
FCPS schedule for the last day of school.

Questions?  Contact Stephanie Uttenweiler
suttenweiler@yahoo.com or 703-543-4957
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